945 9308



October 21, 2011

Mr. Bob Coffman Coffman Enterprises, Inc. Caddy for the Hole 38 E. Moon Valley Drive Phoenix, AZ 85022

Dear Bob,

On behalf of the children and families served by The New Foundation, I would like to thank you for your donation of \$215 from The New Foundation's Annual Golf Classic on October 7, 2011. I believe everyone had a wonderful time.

Since 1970, The New Foundation (TNF) has been helping children and families overcome the devastation caused by abuse, neglect, addiction and mental illness. With a highly structured and individualized treatment program, TNF is able to offer a combination of traditional and integrative therapeutic approaches to meet the unique needs of every child. We believe that by creating 'new foundations' for growth and recovery, children and their families discover a whole new world of possibility and opportunity.

Community support remains the cornerstone of TNF's ability to continue to provide quality behavioral health and educational programming for kids in need. Thank you for making a difference in the life of a child.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Kegley Scott Director of Development

The New Foundation

The New Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) tax exempt non-profit organization. For your records, our federal tax ID number is 86-0225726.

Hank you!